FNP
CAUTION NOTICE
TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN

This notice is being addressed on behalf of FNP E RETAIL PRIVATE LIMITED (“FNP”)
It has come to our attention that fraudsters are selling products by impersonating FNP to deceive the customer(s), misusing FNP’s intellectual property and damaging our goodwill.
One such scam is being operated through the mobile number +91-987588-3345 to defame FNP and the same has been reported to concerned authorities. 
We urge the public to remain vigilant and refrain from engaging with or responding to any such communication from any number impersonating FNP. If you receive any such suspicious communication, please report it to legal@fnp.com. 
Please be informed that FNP will not be responsible for any loss resulting from any such deceitful dealings.

For and on behalf of FNP E Retail Private Limited 


